# HUYỆN TAM NÔNG

### **ENGLISH 6**

### **Unit 4: MY NEIGHBOURHOOD**

Part 1: Listen 1			
Question 1: Matt bought the	sunglasses for		
<b>A.</b> 12 dollars	<b>B.</b> 16 dollars.	C. 18 dollars.	<b>D.</b> 20 dollars.
Question 2: Amy wants to ea	nt		
A. chicken pasta.	B. cake.	C. salad.	<b>D.</b> pizza
Question 3: Matt wants to ea	t		
A. spaghetti.	B. pizza.	C. a hamburger.	<b>D.</b> salad.
Question 4: Matt wants to dr	ink		
A. coffee.	B. cola.	C. orange juice.	<b>D.</b> lemon juice
Part 2: Listen 2			
<b>Question 1</b> : Vy lives in the c <b>A.</b> True	enter of Ho Chi Mir <mark>B. False</mark>	nh City	
Question 2: There is a big m  A.True	arket near her house <b>B.</b> False		
<b>Question 3</b> : The streets are n <b>A.</b> True	arrow. <mark>B. False</mark>		
Question 4: The schools are A.True	too faraway. <b>B.</b> False		
Part 3: Pronunciation			
Question 1: A. advice Question 2. A. express Question 3. A. coffee Question 4. A. forest Question 5. A. treat	B. price B. exciting B. see B.desert B. clean	C. nice C. expensive C. agree C. expensive C. great	D. pol <u>i</u> ce D. <u>e</u> xcellent D. fr <u>ee</u> D. cel <u>e</u> brate D. b <u>ea</u> ch
Part 4: Stress		_	_
Question 1: A. camera	B. banana	C. museum	D. reaction
Question 2: A. excellent	B. <mark>important</mark>	C. beautiful	D. difficult
<b>Question 3</b> : A physics	B. English	C. history	D biology

Question 4: A. dur	ing	B. always	C. before	D. never		
Question 5: A. noisy		B. crowded	C. dislike	D. quiet		
Part 5: Vocabular	y					
Question 1: Life in the city is more than life in the country.						
A. convenient	B. cheap		C. peaceful	D. boring		
Question 2: I love	my village l	pecause the pec	ople here are very	•		
A. pretty	B. noisy		C. lively	D. friendly		
Question 3: Her ho	bby is pain	ting so she goe	es to the	_ every month.		
A. square	B. art gall	<mark>ery</mark>	C. temple	D. cathedral		
<b>Question 4</b> : They a	are Christiar	s. They go to t	theev	ery Sunday.		
A. square	B. art gall	ery	C. temple	D. cathedral		
Question 5: Nam and Phong want to visit in Hoi An.						
A. Ba Dinh Square		B. Ho Chi	Minh's Mausoleu	m		
C. Tan Ky House		D. Temple	of Literature			
Part 6: Grammar						
Question 1: This stre	eet is	than that	one.			
A. more crowded	B. most cro	owded	C. the crowded	<b>D.</b> crowded		
Question 2: There is	a lot of vehi	cles in the town	. It's very	·		
A. peaceful	<b>B.</b> fantastic	;	C. memorial	<b>D.</b> noisy		
<b>Question 3</b> : Living i	n the country	vside is	than living	in the city.		
<b>A.</b> most expensive	<b>B.</b> more ch	eap	C. more noisier	D. cheaper		
<b>Question 4</b> : Could y	ou show me	the way	the temple?			
<b>A.</b> in	B. to		C. of	<b>D.</b> at		
Question 5: A city h	ouse is	than a	a country house.			
A. most modern	B. more m	<mark>odern</mark>	C. moderner	<b>D.</b> modern		
Part 7: Spoken lar	nguage					
Question 1: A: Can you tell me the way to the post office?						
B:	<del></del>					

C. I'm sorry. I can't. D. I go to school by bik	ĸe.			
Question 2: A: Excuse me	e, is there a market near h	ere?		
B: A. I go to the market ev B. What can I do for yo C. Yes, there is one on	ou?.			
D. Where's the market	?			
Question 3: A: Where can	we see a film in this neighb	oourhood?		
B: A. What about watchin B. There's a cinema or C. Let's go to the ciner D. We want to see	Le loi Street. ma.			
Part 8: Closest meaning				
Question 1: Mary is a smart	student.			
<b>A.</b> kind	<b>B.</b> happy	C. clever	D. rich	
<b>Question 2</b> : I think it's time f	for me to <b>start</b> cooking dinner	·,		
<b>A.</b> visit	<b>B.</b> study	C. follow	D. begin	
<b>Question 3</b> : My apartment is	<u>near</u> here.			
A. next to	<b>B.</b> between	C. in	<b>D.</b> on	
Part 9: Opposite meaning				
Question 1: Her doll has big	blue eyes.			
A. small	B. poor	C. simple	D. clean	
Question 2: The dog's snooz	ing in front of the fire.			
A. simple	B. poor	C. behind	D. clean	
Question 3: Jenny has a long	black hair.			
A. tall B. short C. big D. old				

A. Go straight, then turn left. It's on your right.

#### Part 10: Mistakes Question 1: My school is biggest than my sister's school. A. biggest **B.** than C. my sister's **D.** is Question 2: A library is a place who we borrow books. **B.** A library **D.** who A. borrow C. place Question 3: The weather in winter is good than that in summer. C. good A. is **B.** The D. in Question 4: Could you tell me the way from the market, please? C. Could **D.** from A. tell **B.** way Question 5: There is many modern buildings and offices in my neighbourhood. **A.** buildings B. is C. offices D. in Part 11: Reading 1 Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks. Oak City is a great city. There's so (1) to do! There are cinemas, parks and discos. It's got some great clothes and music shops too. Oak City is very modern and beautiful. There aren't any ugly buildings and there's some beautiful (2) around the city. Is there any pollution in Oak City? There isn't much pollution (3) isn't much traffic. Everyone travels (4) bike and walks, so there aren't many accidents. 1.A.much B. many C. some D. any 2. A. scenery C. view D. sight B. scene B. because 3. A. so C. although D. if C. with 4. A. on B. in D. by Part 12: Reading 2

#### My peaceful neighbourhood

My name's Nam. My family lives in the countryside of Tam Nong district. It's a land of sunshine and wind with large paddy fields. We have lived in this area for more than 15 years. Sometimes I look at outside my house, it is very beautiful. Especially from the window of my room, I can see around my neighborhood green trees and flowers. It is a

quiet, safe place with great neighbours. They are all nice people. If anyone has problems, they are always there to him or her. Besides, we are never worried about losing things. For example, my mother sometimes forget to lock the door but when we go home we don't lose anything. I also have many friends. We play all kinds of games after school. There is a market about one kilometer from my house. My neighbourhood is really a safe and nice place to live. I love it so much.

Qu	estion 1: What c	can Nam see from his window'	?			
A.	paddy fields	B. green trees and flowers	C. a school	D. a market		
Qu	estion 2: What a	re his neighbours like?				
A.	hard working	B. funny	C. active	D.nice		
Qu	estion 3: When	do Nam and his friends play g	ame?			
A.	In the morning	B. In the afternoon	C. After school	D. On Sunday		
Question 4: Is there a market in his neighbourhood?						
		B. No, there isn't.	C. Yes, he does	D.No, he		
doe	esn't					
Pa	rt 13: Rewrite tl	he sentences				
Qu	estion 1: The red	d hat is cheaper than the blue h	nat.			
→ The blue hat						
Qu	estion 2: The su	permarket is older than the sho	opping mall.			
<b>→</b>	The shopping m	all				
	Keys:					
	→ Question 1: The blue hat is more expensive than the red hat.					

### Part 14: Write a paragraph

Write a paragraph (40-50 words) about your neighbourhood.

→ Question 2: The shopping mall is newer than the supermarket.

### You should use the suggested questions.

- 1. Where is your neighborhood?
- 2. What are the people there like?
- 3. What do you like about it?
- 4. What do you dislike about it?
- 5. What is it famous for?

#### 6. What is the weather like?

#### ----TAPESCRIPT----

#### Listen 1:

**Amy:** Hey, Matt, that's a nice jacket. Is it new?

**Matt:** Yes, I just bought it from the store next door.

**Amy:** I really like it. Do they have it in red?

**Matt:** Yes, they do. I bought these sunglasses, too.

**Amy:** Oh, how much were they? **Matt:** They were eighteen dollars.

**Waiter:** Hello. What would you like to order?

**Amy:** I'd like some <u>chicken pasta</u>, <u>please</u>. **Matt:** And I'd like a hamburger, please.

Waiter: OK. What would you like to drink?

Matt: I'd like some cola, please.

**Amy:** And some orange juice for me, please.

#### Listen 2:

**Khang:** Where do you live, Vy?

**Vy:** I live in the suburbs of Ho Chi Minh City.

**Khang:** What do you like about it?

**Vy:** There are many things I like about it. <u>There's a big market near my house.</u> There are also many shops, restaurants and art galleries here. <u>The streets are wide.</u> The people here are helpful and friendly

Khang: What do you dislike about it?

**Vy:** The schools are too faraway. There are also some factories near here, so the air isn't very clean and the streets are noisy and crowded.

----SPEAKING-----

## TOPIC: NEIGHBOURHOOD (Khối 6)

#### Part 1: Introduction and interview

- 1. Do you like your neighbour?
- 2. Do you think your neighbourhood is a good place for children?

# Part 2: Individual long turn

Talk about your neighbourhood.

You should talk about:

- Where your neighbourhood is.
- What there are in your neigbourhood.
- Why you like it

# **Part 3: Two-way Discussion**

- 1. How can you help your community?
- 2. What do you do to make your neighbourhood better?

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản ( chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động tự tải tài liệu khi cần!